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The latest Full Council Meeting of Kilgetty, Begelly Community Council (KBCC) took place at 7.30pm on 10 April 2014 at Kilgetty, Begelly Community Centre. 
The latest news and other main items discussed and agreed by Full Council were:-
· Broken white lines had now been painted by Pembrokeshire County Council 	(PCC) at the entrance to Kilgetty Community Centre and the Kilgetty surgery 	car park. These should help make the location safer for all vehicles entering 	and leaving the car park. KBCC has agreed to monitor the position for PCC.
· KBCC is continuing in its efforts to persuade PCC to install speed restriction 	measures in Begelly. This would include a vehicle actuated speed sign and 	some yellow rumble strips. KBCC awaits further feedback from PCC.
· KBCC’s new website, hosted by PCC, has now gone live. Information on all of 	KBCC’s activities, including copies of agendas and minutes, can now be 	found 	at www.pembstcc.co.uk KBCC will continue to populate the site with all 	the latest news and information on events happening in the area.
· A request to fill and repair the deep pot holes in the Kilgetty surgery car park 	and those outside Begelly Stores, Begelly, has been made to PCC.
· KBCC wished to thank PCC for remedial work undertaken to the bus shelter 	in Ryelands Lane, Kilgetty and for the installation of a new bin elsewhere in 	Ryelands Lane. The trimming back of an over-hanging bush nearby has also 	been undertaken by PCC.
· KBCC has renewed its membership of One Voice Wales for 2014-15.
Begelly-Kilgetty Community Association (BKCA): 
· A new wooden arch, recently donated to BKCA, has now been erected in the Community Garden, Kilgetty.
· BKCA has purchased a heavy duty gazebo for the Community Garden. Some of the funding donated to BKCA recently by Folly Farm was used in the purchase.

     Planning
	KBCC considered the following planning application, submitted for comments 	by PCC; KBCC recommended approval by a majority vote;

	13/1059/PA – Alterations and extensions at 63 Oakfield Drive, Kilgetty.
     County Councillor David Pugh’s Report
      	County Councillor Pugh was not able to attend the meeting and no report was 	submitted.
    Next meeting
	The next meeting of Kilgetty Begelly Community Council will be the Annual 	Meeting and will take place on Thursday, 8 May 2014 in the Green Room, 	Kilgetty-Begelly Community Centre, commencing at 7.30pm. As always, 	copies of the full minutes of Kilgetty-Begelly Community Council meetings can 	be viewed by local residents by contacting the Clerk, Ian Morris, on 01834 	450064.
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